
SSEN Transmission invites you to share your views with us.

Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks (SSEN) Transmission are 
holding it’s second consultation exhibition on our proposals to provide 
connections for five proposed wind farms in the Strathy area. Known as 
the Connagill Cluster, the connections comprise the consented Strathy 
Wood and Strathy South wind farms, as well as the proposed Armadale, 
Melvich, Kirkton wind farms and Strathy switching station.

This consultation is focused on SSEN Transmissions alignment for the 
new grid connection which will include both wood pole and steel lattice 
overhead line technology. It will also include the site selection for the 
new switching station. We would welcome your feedback to help further 
develop the project.

Connagill Cluster
Wind farm connections and Strathy switching station

Public consultation event

Monday 20 May, 3–7pm
Strathy Village Hall Strathy, 
KW14 7RZ

The event will be held on:

If you are unable to join the event or have 
difficulty reviewing the project information 
online, please contact the Community 
Liaison Manager and they will arrange for 
information to be posted to you.

Tel: +44 7825 015 507

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact our Community Liaison Manager:

Lisa Marchi
10 Henderson Road, 
Inverness, IV1 1SN Email: lisa.marchi@sse.com

@SSETransmission@ssentransmission

To find out more, visit 
the project website by 
scanning the QR code, 
or use the following URL: 
tinyurl.com/mrxwrvmr


